
HB 1364 -- TRANSPORTATION AND DELIVERY OF PETROLEUM PRODUCTS

SPONSOR: Kidd

Currently, certain provisions relating to fees collected for the
transportation and delivery of petroleum products are due to expire
on August 28, 2018. This bill begins the fee collection on August
28, 2019, and extends the expiration date to August 28, 2025.


